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        2023-2024 Registration
For Westoak Woods Baptist Preschool
Dear Families,

We are happy to offer your family this Registration Packet for the 2023-2024 school year.  The 1) Enrollment Form and 2) Tuition Agreement are attached.  These forms and a NON-REFUNDABLE Registration Fee are required at this time to reserve your child’s spot.  
After enrollment we will need the following forms by August 22:

· Admission Form

· Updated Shot Records

· Family Handbook Signature Page

· Vision & Hearing  
PLEASE BE AWARE THAT THERE ARE A LIMITED NUMBER OF SPACES IN EACH CLASS.  It is to your advantage to respond quickly.  I will begin receiving Registration Forms immediately.  Siblings may submit Enrollment Forms at this time but will be considered after our current students have had an opportunity to respond and before the new students enrollment opens on February 22.
I look forward to receiving your response and forms.  If you are not enrolling for the 2023-2024 school year, will you please let me know?
Sincerely,

April Garza,

Westoak Woods Baptist Preschool Director
· Feb 15, 2023 – Registration begins for current students & siblings

· Feb. 22, 2023 – Registration Begins for community children
· Non-refundable registration fee due with registration forms
· May 2024 tuition and supply/activity fee due by June, 22th 2023
